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Newton Denny Chapelle 
SURVEYORS PLANNERS ENGINEERS 

Date: 18"'February 2016 
OurRef: 13/169 

Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Mr Robert Byrne 

Dear Sir, 

Re: Withdrawal of Section 75W Modification MPG6_0258 
Casuarina Town Centre 

Further to the Department of Planning & Environment email of 1 7 February 2016, Newton 
Denny Chapelle has received previous instruction by our client, CTC Multiple Lots Pty Ltd, to 
formally withdraw the Section 75W Modification (Project Approval MP06_0258] which sought 
to introduce a sub-stage within Stage 1B for Casuarina Town Centre. 

We kindly request you provide acknowledgement of the withdrawal of the application. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate contacting 
Damian Chapelle of this office. 

JOHN NEWTON B. Surv; M I S. Aust. TONY DENNY B. Surv: (Hons); M I S. Aust. DAMIAN CHAPELLE BTR CPP 
Office: Suite 1, 31 Carrington Street, Lismore, Postal Address: PO Box 1138 Lismore NSW 2480 

Phone (02) 6622 1011 Fax (02) 6622 4088 Email office@newtondennychapelle.com.au 
Also at: Cassino Court, 100 Barker Street, Casino NSW 2470 Phone/Fax (02) 6662 5000 

ABN 18 094 689 845 

Yours sincerely, 
NEWTON DENNY CHAPELLE 

DAMIAN CHAPELLE 
Town Planner. BTP CPP. 


